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From: Michael E Hague
To: Cherlynn Jones/AWP/FAA@FAA
Subject: Fw: Shadow IFC in support of COA extension at Bogue Field
Date: 04/13/2010 12:20 PM


Cheryl,


Confirmation that the Shadow IFC 262011Z FEB 10 was issued to cover operations
at Bogue Field and MCAS Cherry Point.


R/
Mike


----- Forwarded by Michael E Hague/AWA/FAA on 04/13/2010 03:18 PM -----


From: "Slade, Charles W CIV NAS, Paxr" <charles.slade@navy.mil>


To: Michael E Hague/AWA/FAA@FAA


Cc: <Lawrence.e.green@usmc.mil>, "Grossnickle Maj Darry W" <darry.grossnickle@usmc.mil>, "Beach
LtCol George B" <george.beach@usmc.mil>


Date: 04/09/2010 06:15 PM


Subject: RE: Shadow IFC in support of COA extension at Bogue Field


Mike,


Thanks for the request for clarification. 


I confirm that the interim flight clearance (IFC), 262011Z FEB 10 UAS SOF
IFC REVISION FOR RQ-7B VMU-2 TRANSITION TRAINING AT CHERRY POINT,
was issued to cover operations at Bogue Field and MCAS Cherry Point.


Best regards,


Chuck Slade
PEO(U&W) Airworthiness Division Sr. Airworthiness Engineer
USN/USMC Airworthiness Office, NAVAIR 4.0P
Bldg 460, Room 224
22244 Cedar Point Road 
Patuxent River, MD 20670-1163 
w:(301) 757-2473  f:(301) 342-3776 
charles.slade@navy.mil
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